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Calling All High School Students! Apply for the Lower Platte North 
NRD Grant 

Wahoo, Nebraska – Are you a high school student enthusiastic about making a difference in 
your community and the environment? The Lower Platte North Natural Resources District (NRD) 
is offering a grant to help assist in your natural resources project ideas! 

If you’re a high school student living within the Lower Platte North NRD boundaries and 
involved in projects like FFA supervised agricultural experiences (SAE), 4-H, seminar class 
projects, or community engagement projects, this grant could be for you.  

The grant will offer up to $1,500, based on your project’s needs. Whether your project has a 
clear end date or is ongoing, we want to support your efforts to make a real impact on our local 
natural resources! 

Ready to apply? The application deadline is May 1st, 2025. You’ll need to submit a short 
statement about why you need the grant, a project description, the budget for the project, a 
cover letter, and a letter of support. Visit lpnnrd.org/education to view the full details or contact 
us at 402-443-4675. 

The Lower Platte North NRD, based in Wahoo, covers parts of seven counties in East-central 
Nebraska, and is dedicated to the conservation, preservation, and wise use of our natural 
resources. 
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